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Professor Rulli is a practice professor of law at the University of Pennsylvania Law School 
where his research and writing have focused on access to justice, civil asset forfeiture, and legal 
ethics. From 2008 until 2018, he served as the Law School’s Director of Clinical Programs. He 
currently directs Penn Law’s Civil Practice Clinic and Legislative Clinic and supervises law 
students certified by state and federal courts to represent indigent clients in civil matters. In 
addition to his faculty responsibilities, he serves as the Hearing Officer for the Board of Ethics of 
the City of Philadelphia and is a delegate to the House of Delegates of the Pennsylvania Bar 
Association and Access to Justice Advisor to the Philadelphia Bar Association. 
 
Prior to joining the Penn Law faculty in 1995, Professor Rulli was the executive director of 
Community Legal Services in Philadelphia. He is a founding member of Pennsylvania’s Lawyer 
Trust Account Board (IOLTA) and a past chairperson of the Philadelphia Bar Association’s 
Commission on Judicial Selection and Retention. In 2019 he received the American Association 
of Law School’s Father Robert Drinan Award and in 2015 he received the Praxis Award in 
Professional Ethics from Villanova University. He is a past recipient of Penn Law’s Beacon 
Award for exemplary faculty commitment to pro bono service and the University of 
Pennsylvania’s Provost Award for Distinguished Teaching. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  


